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Gallacher, Lisa

From: Rackham, Peter (Police)
Sent: 06 March 2020 08:41
To: Stone, Derek
Cc: Humphreys, Nickii; Robson, Debra
Subject: Keppels Head response 
Attachments: new doc 2020-03-05 17.06.09-20200305170725.pdf

Hi Rocky  
 
Got this through from Keppels Head 
 
My reps still stand but thought you may like to see that they have performed some limited “training” 
following the failure. 
 
No mention of any of the other concerns which have been raised via the documentation sent or my email 
following the TP Failure 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Pete 
 
PC 21945 Rackham  
Force Licensing and Alcohol Harm Reduction Team  
Portsmouth  
07944302200  
 
From: Yuk Wee Lim [mailto:yukweelim@googlemail.com]  
Sent: 05 March 2020 17:10 
To: Rackham, Peter <peter.rackham@hampshire.pnn.police.uk> 
Cc: Tring <tringlim@gmail.com> 
Subject: Re: Request for smaller attachment - Police Licensing 
 
Dear Pete 
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
Please find the attached compressed file as requested. 
 
Best regards, 
Ivan 
 
On Thu, Mar 5, 2020 at 4:34 PM <peter.rackham@hampshire.pnn.police.uk> wrote: 

Dear Sir 

  

I am unable to receive the attached document you have provided. Could you please make the attachment 
smaller so that our firewall will accept the attachment. 

  

Kind Regards 
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Pete 

  

PC 21945 Rackham  
Force Licensing and Alcohol Harm Reduction Team  

Portsmouth  

07944302200  

  

From: EmailAdministrator@hampshire.pnn.police.uk [mailto:EmailAdministrator@hampshire.pnn.police.uk]  
Sent: 05 March 2020 12:15 
To: Rackham, Peter <peter.rackham@hampshire.pnn.police.uk> 
Subject: An email sent to you cannot be delivered. 

  

****************************************************************************** 

An email sent to you cannot be delivered as the attachment is too large, the details of the email are: 

  

Sender:         yukweelim@googlemail.com 

Recipient(s):  peter.rackham@hampshire.pnn.police.uk 

Message Area: Oversize 

Subject:           Re: Test Purchase Operation Failure - Keppels Head Hotel - Police Licensing Contact 

Date sent:  Thu, 5 Mar 2020 12:13:04 +0000 

  

Unfortunately oversized emails cannot be released as any attachments over 18MB are currently too large to 
be delivered.  Please contact the sender to break it down into smaller sized attachments or discuss 
alternative ways to provide the information required. 

Force Policy does NOT permit the sending of Protectively Marked documents over the internet. You are 
not permitted to use your own computer to process any Protectively Marked and / or personal, sensitive 
information.  

  

****************************************************************************** 

********************************************************************************* 
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Hampshire Constabulary currently use the Microsoft Office 2013 suite of applications. Please be aware of this if you 
intend to include an attachment with your email. This communication contains information which is confidential and 
may also be privileged. Any views or opinions expressed are those of the originator and not necessarily those of 
Hampshire Constabulary. It is for the exclusive use of the addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient(s) 
please note that any form of distribution, copying or use of this communication or the information in it is strictly 
prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error please forward a copy to: 
informationsecurity@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk and to the sender. Please then delete the e-mail and destroy any 
copies of it. Thank you.   
*********************************************************************************  
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